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25 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Lala,  
 
Request for information – IR-01-20-35068 
 
Thank you for your information request of 18 November 2020. You requested:  
 Please provide all information relating to the motorcyclist who hit my father 

Nagaraj on the night of Wednesday 4th November around 6.30pm on the 
corner of Blenheim rd and Foster st 

 Please provide statements from witnesses. 
 Please provide all results from samples taken from the post mortem 

 
Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 
1982. 
 
We have withheld the information you have requested for the following reasons: 
 Section 6(c) of the Official Information Act 1982: the release would be likely 

to prejudice the maintenance of law, including the prevention, investigation, 
and detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial. This case is under 
investigation. 

 
As a family member of Nagaraj, if you would like to be put in contact with an 
officer who will update you throughout the investigation please email us at 
Canterbury.InformationRequests@police.govt.nz. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not 
satisfied with Police’s response to your request. You can find more information 
here http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/make-a-complaint/complaining-about-
access-to-official-information-551307291224432. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Rachel Milne  
 
Rachel Milne 
Canterbury Information Request Supervisor 
Service Delivery 
New Zealand Police 


